
 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 

No. 5 of 2025- Storm Eowyn 

Attention all mariners, on Friday 24th January 2025, Storm Éowyn is expected to bring strong winds for a 
prolonged period.  

Link: Inshore waters and strong winds - Met Office 

All vessels within Belfast Harbour are advised to take appropriate mitigation measures. Moored vessels should 
ensure they have sufficient and appropriate lines securely fastened and closely monitor their moorings 
throughout the heavy weather period.  

Weather conditions are likely to impact the provision of pilot transfer services. 

 All mariners are advised to monitor the forecast closely 
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https://www.metoffice.gov.uk/weather/specialist-forecasts/coast-and-sea/inshore-waters-forecast

